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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

The Littlehampton Gazette is producing a special school leavers’ souvenir edition on 
Thursday 14th July 2022, marking your son or daughter’s all-important step up to 
their next school. 
 
The special supplement will feature full colour pictures of school leavers’ classes 
from across the area. This is a great keepsake to mark the end of your child’s 
Infant/Junior schooling, and we are delighted to offer you the chance to pre-order 
copies of the newspaper at a discounted price. 
 
Copies will be just £1.00 each (normally £1.30) and can be ordered by calling our 
contact centre on 0330 403 3004 or via our Event partner website: 
littlehamptongazetteleavers.eventbrite.co.uk 

 

 There are fees applicable to website payments which are controlled by Eventbrite 
and we have worked hard to minimise these fees if you wish to buy multiple copies.  
 

We would be grateful if you would complete your order no later than Sunday 10thh 
July 2022. Our phone lines are open 8.30am- 6pm Monday to Friday and 9am- 
12noon Saturday. 
 

All pre-ordered copies will then be delivered direct to the school on the day of 
publication for your child to bring home. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Littlehampton Gazette 
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